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TOWN OF CLINTON 
LOSAP COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES – Not Approved 

2014 09 11 

On September 11, 2014 the Town of Clinton LOSAP Committee meeting was held at the 
Clinton Volunteer Fire Department. 

Members in attendance: David E. Burns, Michael Massey, and Leah Saunders 

Members absent: Lynn Pinder and Omar Francis 

Also in attendance: Kenneth Archer, David J. Burns, Dennis Delecke, and David Long 
(Recorder) 

PURPOSE OF MEETING: To further discuss as to where we are in the LOSAP process. 

At 4:05 p.m., Leah Saunders called the meeting to order. 

David E. Burns suggested that a Co-Chairman be approved. 

A motion was made by Leah Saunders to approve the minutes of the August 25, 2014 
meeting.  The motion was seconded by Michael Massey.  The motion was carried. 

It was noted, that due to the absence of both Lynn Pinder and Omar Francis, the numbers 
promised by Omar for consideration were not available for discussion therefore there was no 
further matters to be discussed. 

A motion was made by David E. Burns to adjourn.  Motion was seconded by Michael Massey. 

The meeting adjourned at 4:15 p.m. 

Next LOSAP Meeting:  September 25, 2014 (4:00 p.m.).  The location of the meeting to be 
determined. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David R. Long - Recorder 


